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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
RE: Fáilte ar ais

The BoM and School Staff are looking forward to welcoming you and your daughters back to school for the 2020/2021 school year on Monday next, 31st August. We ask that the girls wear their respective uniforms on the first day.
Preparations to reopen the school have been ongoing for the last number of weeks but undoubtedly, there will be some unforeseen challenges and we will deal with these as they arise. We will require your patience and understanding as we all learn new routines. Please observe the procedures as outlined in our Return to School Information Letter and adhere to the social distancing guidelines.

We are conscious that our pupils have not been in school since March and are beginning a new school year at a challenging time. Working together, we aim to ensure that their arrival back in school will be warm, welcoming and as stress free as possible. 

Below are links to relevant Department of Education videos and information leaflets which will be useful to you and your child in preparing for our return to school on Monday.

With three days to go, we ask for God’s blessings on all of us for the new academic year.

Le meas,

Siobhán Hanly        

Príomhoide

https://assets.gov.ie/85215/1dd58586-510f-4caf-b5fd-9e135b278262.pdf

https://assets.gov.ie/85240/b99f1628-cb2c-42b2-a94b-8715b5b54ae3.pdf

https://youtu.be/MVlb0jAm55Y
https://youtu.be/92MLB_0nq8Q
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